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Macmillan Mile 
The Whole School will be joining RAFC Cranwell on Tuesday 28th June 
2016 to help raise money for the Macmillan Trust. Parents are welcome 
to join us on the day. We will be leaving school at approximately 
11.20am.  Please ensure children have waterproof coats, sun hats/water 
bottles and sun cream applied before arriving at school, if required.  
The children will have a late lunch when they return to school, so please 
ensure a snack is provided for morning break time. 

Hopefully the RAF Falcons Parachute Display Team will open the event 
and then lead the way on the walk itself. 
£1 on the day is all that is asked to enjoy this event.  Friends and family 
are welcome to attend.  Please come along, even it it's only for the 
initial display, to make this event the success Macmillan Cancer Support 
deserves. 

 

Experiences’ Day 
Please find below two accounts written by children who took 

part in this year’s Experiences’ Day. 
 
On the 17th June 2016, Cranwell Primary School held 
an Experiences’ Day for Year 3 to Year 6. Miss Hill 
organised the whole event and I am really grateful! All 
of my 4 activities were with adults from Cranwell or 

from a different school; from secondary to primary. 
Everyone was having fun around me and I was 
enjoying myself so MUCH! The year sixes from Kirkby 
La Thorpe came to visit as well, and they seemed to be 
having a great time. I’m sad that I will never have an 
‘experience’ like this again, but wherever I am, I will 
remember it!  

Meera Hall Y6 
 
On the 17th of June 2016, Cranwell Primary School held 
the fabulous ‘Experiences’ Day’. This is a day for KS2 to 
enjoy 4 tasks each, that they have never experienced 
before. Miss Hill was the organizer of the WHOLE 

event! I am extremely appreciative! Kirkby La Thorpe’s 

year sixes were welcomed to our school. Many events 
were held on this day. Everything I saw around me was 
full of happiness and enjoyment! I enjoyed myself so 
much that I didn’t want to go home! I am a little 
disappointed that people in secondary school don’t 
have the amazing ‘Experiences’ Day’! I will miss it 

when I go to secondary school next year. I will 
definitely remember that day! 
Chloe Errington Y6 
A special thanks to all of the parents and helpers on the day, 
who gave up their time to join us, and a special thanks to 
Miss Rebecca Hill for organising the day!  

Before and After School Club 

 
 
The school is currently looking for a group of 

‘Before and After School Assistants’ to provide an 

outstanding provision for the children who will 
attend.  
Applicants will be able to demonstrate the ability to 
be dedicated, enthusiastic, flexible and happy to 
join a motivated, supportive team. 

Responsibilities will include assisting with the 
running of the club on behalf of the School 
Governors. To be accountable for organising and 
providing resources for the club, ensuring the 
activities provide the children with physical, 
emotional, social and intellectual development and 
giving consideration to ethnic, cultural and 

linguistic family backgrounds. Successful 
applicants must have relevant first aid and 

safeguarding training. 
If you are interested in the role of a ‘Before and 
After School Assistant’ please contact the school 
office for more details and an application pack. 

Vacancy 

The provision of a before and after school club is going ahead 

from September. Details concerning how to book places will be 
sent out next week. The club will run between the hours of 
07:30am – 08:45 am and 15:05pm – 17:30pm, during term 
time only. 
 
 
pack. 



Upcoming Events 
 
 

Macmillan Mile 
Tuesday 28th June 2016: Leaving School at 11:20am 

 
School BBQ 

Thursday 30th June 2016 
 

Key Stage One Sports’ Day  
Monday 4th July @ 1:15pm  

 
Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  

Friday 8th July @ 1:15pm 
 

Whole School Picnic 
Tuesday 19th July 2016 

 
 

This Academic Year: 
Term 6 ends – Thursday 21st July 2016 

 
Next Academic Year 

Term 1: Monday 5th Sept – Friday 21st Oct 2016 
Term 2: Tuesday 1st Nov – Tuesday 20th Dec 2016 

Term 3: Wed 4th January – Fri 10th Feb 2017 
Term 4: Mon 20th Feb – Fri 31st Mar 2017 

Term 5 : Tuesday 18th Apr – Friday 26th May 2017 
Term 6 : Mon 5th Jun – Wednesday 19th July 2017 
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School BBQ 
The School Annual BBQ will take place on Thursday 30th June 
2016 from 16:30 – 19:00 here at school.  

Classes for September 2016 
As normal procedure, we are unable to predict exactly whose 

class your child/children will be in for the next academic 
year. A decision cannot be made until Monday 5th 
September, when all children return to school, along with the 
new intake children who enter the school in different year 
groups.  As with every year this is something we cannot 
foresee as admission forms are even received on the first 
training days in September. This then means a reshuffle of 

some of the class lists to accommodate these children. Staff 
are unaware of who will be in their classes and will receive 
their class lists, as usual, in September.  
More information will be issued concerning the first day back 
towards the end of term.  I’m sure we have your 
understanding concerning this matter.   

 

Leaving or Posted? 
To help us plan for new admissions we would appreciate it 
if you could let us know if your child/children will be 
leaving Cranwell Primary School during the term. Many 
thanks! 

Final Assembly 
Parents of children in Year 6 are welcome to join us for our final 
assembly on Thursday 21st July at13:20pm. 
In the past, parents have organised certain surprises on the last 
day for the Year Six children leaving Cranwell, before moving to 
secondary school. Please note, this arrangement is not organised 

by the School or the PTA, and is normally organised by those 

parents wishing to participate. If parents do organise any 
vehicles (limo etc) please can you let the school office know, so 
that we can arrange parking facilities if required. Many thanks. 
 
 Football 
Congratulations to Alex McConnell, Matthew Eaton, Aiden Oliver, 
Joe Burton-Graham, Daniel Shields, Liam Rothwell, Levi 
Docherty, Aiden Taylor, Korey Drysdale and Oliver Haywood for 
representing the school at the Year 2 football tournament at 
Carre’s Grammar School yesterday.  
 

Sun Protection 
Don’t forget to apply sun cream to your child before school 
and please send them to school with sun hats and a water 

bottle. Water bottles and sun hats are available from the 
school office.  

This term, 1MD have 

been looking at the 
skills of attacking 
and defending 
during their PE 
lessons.  They used 
these skills very 

effectively during 
our recent whole 
school afternoon of 
sports where they 
played netball for 

the very first time.  
The children showed 

an impressive 
understanding of the 
skills they had been 
taught.  They looked 
for spaces to run 
into and effectively 
passed the ball to 

each other.   They 
all thoroughly 
enjoyed the 
afternoon and 
showed great 

competitive spirit 

and sportsmanship.   

Netball  

The two teams enjoyed 
the tournament, 

performing very well. 

Thank you to all the 
parents for coming along 
to spectate and well 
done to Luke Jervis and 
Lily Cox for refereeing.  
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